
 
 

Follow us on Facebook @Pueblogetc0vered 
Website @ www.PuebloGetCovered.org 

 

 
Make sure to review your health coverage this open 

enrollment season! 

 
Connect for Health CO Open Enrollment is 

 November 1st – January 15th  

SRDA is a certified Enrollment Center through Connect for Health CO, Colorado’s 

official health insurance marketplace. Call us to schedule a virtual appointment, 

telephone appointment, or in-person appointment today! 

(Masks required for in-person appointments) 

 

 Call 719-583-6611 
Certified assisters at SRDA provide free & unbiased assistance to all individuals 

and families in applying for financial assistance, reviewing options, and enrolling 

in health coverage for the upcoming year. Even if you are satisfied with your 

coverage, it is a good idea to review your options each year especially if your 

household income, household composition, and/or healthcare needs have 

changed. 

 

http://www.pueblogetcovered.org/

